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Parents and guardians, 

I can’t believe that we are almost done with another school year!  As we wrap 
up the 2023-24 school year we must begin thinking about the 2024-25 school 
year.  We will have an enrollment night April 16th to begin that process.  
Enrolling is key for our school as it does more than just give you your 
students’ schedule and let us know a count.  Enrolling your students assists 
us in obtaining federal funding for child nutrition as well as other funding 
opportunities.  It also allows us as a school to know the needs of the students 
based on the numbers and to be prepared with the supplies needed.  Classes 
and classrooms are prepared based on pre-enrollment numbers and budgets 
are built based on these needs. Mrs. Dotson has streamlined the amount of 
paperwork required to pre-enroll existing students, hoping to cut down on 
the number of students and families that do not take advantage of this 
opportunity.  But if you do have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  
We hope to see you in the cafeteria on the 16th if you need any assistance with 
enrolling.  

Gerrett Spears 

Assistant Superintendent 

 


